LFC Updates

Greetings LFC Supporters! Q

| wanted to take a moment to update you on LFC's activities as of

our last email. It's been more than three months since our last email and, more
importantly, since Christian's departure, whom we miss dearly. Since then, we've
been focused on continuing to offer quality services to our community and
advancing our mission. We're actively providing computer literacy classes
throughout the county, and our Connecting Seniors to Technology program is
serving seniors from all corners of Monterey County. Since June, we've
distributed more than 300 free and low-cost computers, and demand continues
to be high. And, most exciting, we have new faces that have joined LFC in the
last three months. We are excited about where we're going and look forward to
sharing with you. If you have a moment, please check a brief update on the
following page.

LFC's staff and Board of Directors will be busy with strategic planning and our
year-end giving efforts in the coming months. We will also be sending out our
official Fall newsletter in early October, so stay tuned for more information
about our upcoming activities and a recap of our program's successes!

I'm very excited about the future of LFC and am grateful for the supportive
community that surrounds this amazing organization. We've got a fantastic
team of staff and volunteers who, with your championing, are moving closer to
bridging the digital opportunity gap!

Thank you for helping us advance our mission. We are grateful for your support!

- Gabriela Lopez Chavez




LFC's Impact at a
Glance

e 830 Free and Low-
Cost Computers
Distributed

e 130 Digital Fluency
Classes Held
e 81 Seniors Assisted

*Year to Date

LFC Volunteers

Since July, over 25

volunteers have dedicated
their valuable time to LFC,
providing a variety of services,
from administrative to
refurbishing support. If you'd
like to volunteer with LFC,
contact Marci Yeater.

EMAIL MARCI )

www.loavesfishescomputers.org

Meet Our New LFC
Staff Members!

We are excited to welcome
Evens Lanot, Azalea Power, and
Marci Yeater to our team! Evens
transitions from Americorps VIP
Fellow to our Program Delivery &
Operations Manager, Azalea is
LFC's Digital Fluency Project
Manager, and Marci is our 2021-
2022 Americorps VIP Fellow.
Please join us in welcoming our
new team members. Learn more
about them and the rest of our
staff by clicking below .
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Donate to LFC

There are many ways to contribute
to LFC, including monetary
donations. Text LFC to 26989 to
donate today!

FOLLOW OUR SOCIAL MEDIA
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https://www.loavesfishescomputers.org/about.html
mailto:volunteer@loavesfishescomputers.org
https://www.facebook.com/loavesfishescomputers
https://twitter.com/lfcomputers
https://www.instagram.com/lfc.salinasca/
http://www.loavesfishescomputers.org/

